
P.T.O. Meeting Minute Notes – December 7, 2021 

 

5:00 - Meeting called to order with a welcome from board president, Lesleigh Gonzales 

5:03 - Discussions shifted to the holiday door decoration competition happening on campus and 
teachers were reminded to get their doors festively decorated ASAP!  

5:08 – Upcoming fundraisers were proposed beginning with a possible dance-a-thon to be held on 
campus near spring break where glowsticks and other merchandise might be sold to benefit PTO. A 
second fundraiser that was meant to run over the holidays has been postponed due to flu season, but 
we are still intending to run a sock and food drive at the start of spring semester. Thirdly, the PTO would 
like to sponsor a skate country night with proceeds helping PTO-lead initiatives.  

5:20 – A PTO night/fundraiser with Peter Piper Pizza or Marcos was discussed although Lesliegh needs to 
meet with Mrs. Romero first to review safety protocols at such events.  

5:23 – PTO itself was discussed, specifically, how to get more parents involved. Teachers were 
encouraged to identify prospective parents and funnel leads to Lesliegh.  

5:25 – The meeting was adjourned with the next meeting t.b.d. after Lesleigh’s face to face meeting with 
Mrs. Romero takes place.  


